MINUTES OF A PUBLIC MEETING
COMMUNITY FORUM (TOWN HALL MEETING)
AUGUST 7, 2018
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COUNCILMEMBER JOE ASHTON

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting started at 6:00 P.M. PWD Gordon Smith gave an update on the infrastructure
improvements under the TWDB Funding Program. The Clarifier Project is complete and the city
is anticipating starting pumping water into the tanks tomorrow.

The water infrastructure improvements design is waiting on approval from the TWDB and once
approved the city will go out for bids and construction should start shortly thereafter. On the
sewer side 18,249 feet have been installed and overall 323 homes are now on new sewer
mains. The contractor currently has asphalt crews working on Auburn and Notre Dame.

PWD Gordon Smith updated the Meandering Road Project. The Design Engineer and the City of
Fort Worth will be at the September Town Hall Meeting for additional public input as it relates
to sidewalks and Bike Trails.

He answered several questions from the audience about the improvements including plans for
street replacement. With that he thanked everybody for coming. The PowerPoint presentation
of the meeting are herein enclosed as an attachment to these minutes.

THERE WAS NO OFFICIAL ACTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL TAKEN.

At approximately 6:30 p.m. the community forum (Town Hall Meeting) ended.
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ATTEST:

ll\Tarvin Gregory, City Secretary



